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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Department for Education requires us to deliver the statutory guidance for 
Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE).  This, alongside other key areas such 
as RE, Citizenship and Careers, makes up our personal development curriculum which 
is delivered at all Key Stages through assemblies and form time activities.  
 
As part of this curriculum, we are required to teach pupils about the dangers of 
smoking and vaping. To support and reinforce these messages, we are excited to invite 
Performance In Education on Monday 25th November to provide external support to 
deliver the “Hooked” performance to educate Year 8 pupils on these risks. 

Details of our RSHE Policy can be found on our website. This content is now statutory 
and forms a key part of our provision at school.  Should you have any queries, please 
contact Miss Williamson in school.  
  
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


